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APH Celebrates Major Art Weekend with InSights Art 
Art on display ranges from paintings and clay to textiles. 

 
LOUISVILLE, Ky. (October 2, 2023) – American Printing House (APH) believes that 
artists who are blind and low vision should have a place to showcase their work. This 
led to the creation of InSights Art, an annual juried competition for artists of all ages who 
are blind or visually impaired. Held in Louisville for more than 30 years, APH has 
received more than 300 pieces of art from all 50 states and many countries across the 
globe. 
 
The media is invited to attend this year’s InSights Art Exhibit. The best artist availability 
will be during the celebrations for artists on Friday, October 6 with a “meet the 
artists” session at 5:00 p.m., followed by dinner and the awards ceremony, which 
starts at 6:30 pm. 
 
Additional arrangements can be made to interview artists, and the exhibit director 
outside of that time. Email Sara Brown, at sbrown@aph.org in advance to set up 
interviews. 
 
InSights Art Exhibit 
October 4-7: Thursday 1-5 pm, Friday 8 am-5 pm, and Saturday 8 am-noon 
Hyatt Regency: 320 S 4th St, Louisville, KY  
 
View sample artwork from first place winners here. 
 
 
About American Printing House for the Blind 
The American Printing House for the Blind is a worldwide leader in designing innovative 
lifelong learning solutions for children and adults who are blind or low vision. In this fast-
changing world, we believe in the power and necessity of learning to open the doors to 
educational success, satisfying employment, social inclusion, active citizenship, and 
personal well-being. We level the learning playing field by providing specialized 
technology, materials, products, and services that are essential for education and life. 
The American Printing House for the blind is headquartered at 1839 Frankfort Avenue in 
Louisville, Kentucky. For more information, please visit www.aph.org. 
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